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Dear Colleagues, 

 

Our 2017-2018 report is now available 

online: http://www.cwhc-rcsf.ca/annual_reports.php 

We invite you to take a moment to familiarize yourself 

with the CWHC and our activities.  

Our annual report this year is presented as a State of Wildlife Health report that has two goals. 

First, it brings attention to some important wildlife health issues seen through the vantage point 

of our regional centres and network. While not a complete report on the status of health of all of 

Canada’s wildlife, nor a complete inventory of all our activities, this report aims to raise 

https://cwhc-rcsf.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=77337fc82a3159f30b192fe40&id=e728538549&e=a3c18f970f


 

awareness among Canadians about some important aspects of their wildlife’s health and 

encourage dialogue across the many disciplines involved in promoting, protecting and managing 

wildlife health. Second, it reports on the state of the CWHC programs to promote accountability 

and transparency in our operations. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 


